



26<sup>th</sup> May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing in regards to our planned trip to the British Museum in June.

Understandably, the government has raised the threat level from severe to critical over the last few days; as such I have decided to put our trip on hold whilst we seek advice and assess the threat situation. A final decision will be made after the half term break.

If we cancel the planned trip an alternative will be found on the same date as we already have the coach booked. If there is a difference in price we will reimburse you the difference.

The safety and welfare of the children is paramount when considering all school activities.

I appreciate your patience in this matter.

Yours sincerely

A handwritten signature in black ink, appearing to read 'Mr S James', written over the printed name.

Mr S James  
Wolves Class Teacher / Senior Leader